
Year 2 Newsletter – Week Ending Friday 6th February 2020 

Have a lovely weekend! - Mrs Ashforth, Miss 

Allen and Miss Jones  

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been writing a character description for the princess. We have been trying to use adverb openers, adjectives and conjunctions to make our 
writing better! The children will use this to help them next week, when they write their own character descriptions for Billy the Brave Knight. In Art we have 
started looking at LS Lowry and his famous pieces of art. We experimented with adding white and black to colours to show light and shade. All the children 
enjoyed the introduction to the topic Chocolate. They made chocolate rice crispy cakes, tasted three flavours of chocolate and designed their own chocolate 
bar. 

Reminders 

Forest Rangers – If the Forest Rangers site is open, it is 

2A’s turn to enjoy the forest area. The children will 

need to bring in their Forest Rangers clothes, in case the 

site is opened on Monday. If the site remains closed, 2A 

will go on a Welly Walk. For a Welly Walk the 

children will not get changed, but will wear their wellies 

that they have in school. Please ensure the children 

come to school with a coat, hat and gloves. 

Cadbury World Trip – Just a reminder that we still 

have a few children who have not paid for our trip. 

Please pay for your child via Parentpay, to ensure the 

trip can take place. Thank you to those parents who 

have already paid    

 

Assessment week: Well done! 

Well done to all the children for working so hard this week! 

 

World Book Day:  

Well done to all the children, they all looked super in their pyjamas for cosy reading!  

In Year Two, we enjoyed our cosy reading café! The children used their knowledge of money, 

to pay for their biscuits and squash.  

We also spent some time reading Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, thinking about how 

Augustus Gloop felt when he fell into the chocolate river. 

 

Arithmetic-  

Below are links to great games the children can play, that will have them practice their 

arithmetic skills. It would be good for children to practice the four operations (addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division) 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zjxhfg8 

 

Spellings 
Spellings for this week are: 
 

Don’t         I’m        didn’t         doesn’t          she’s            it’s 
 
 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zjxhfg8


 

 


